Minutes of the Regular Meeting of the BellaVita Men’s Club
Date, July 6, 2011
Officers Present: Mike Sanders (President)
Brian Himel (Secretary)
Billy Potter (Treasurer)
Mike Sanders called the meeting @ 7:00 pm.

Opening Remarks

A total of 32 members came to the meeting, and signed the register. Last meeting
attendance was 39 and 32 signed the register.

Introduction to New Members

Jim Knight and Dennis Silemore are new members to our meeting.

There was a motion to waive the reading of the minutes.

The Treasurer’s report, read by Billy Potter, showed a balance of $3229.22. We lost
$45.00 on the Coushatta trip. There was a net amount of $879.95 for the Fiesta Dinner.
There was a net or $20.00 for the Fifth Action movie night.

We thank the Veterans for their food surplus for tonight’s dinner from the Fourth of July
celebration. The setup was done by Sheldon Maxwell and Gene Reddell.

Community updates

Veteran Updates

Commander Arlen Stiefvater stated the July Fourth celebration was super. Our picnic
didn’t cost much more than $100.00 over the ticket sales. Flags on Saturday went up on
a very timely manner. We took the flags down yesterday. We thank everyone who
helped. We could not accomplish our tasks without you.

TEC

Nothing from TEC.

HOA updates

John Devereux stated Villa Masters has renegotiated the Comcast contract. VillaVerda
and VillaD’este opted out of the contract. BellaVita will stay with the renegotiated
contract. We need a Comcast committee to hear complaints from cable failure and poor
signal. Bill Berdick appointed a task force of leaders. There seems to be a break down in
communications of residence.



Advisory Committee Updates

The calendar for the month on July is finalized and projected through October.

Unfinished business and past events

The Fiesta dinner by the Men’s Club, sponsored by Cris Barrera, was very good. We made
$180.00.

New Business
We are having a happy hours pool party. Come join us at our cool pool.
We thank Bill Burdick and Dennis Mulcahy for the bus party on the way to Coushatta.

Upcoming Events

The Coushatta trip takes hours to organize. If you want another Coushatta trip call Bill
Burdick and help out. We thank Bill Burdick for these trips he organizes.

There is an Advisory Committee needed for all events for 2011 from our executive
council. The next meeting to be held is Sunday in order to go over the 12 month
calendar.

Announcements

Dennis Mulcahy volunteered to prepare next meeting social event.

We will have an action movie coming up at 7:00 pm. The movie has not been picked
yet.

The big smoker is planned to be repaired and will be taken to the person whom built the
unit. This should be done in a couple of weeks.

Comments on Labor Day party will be put on hold until the next meeting.

Vegas night sponsored by Bells and Men’s Club is coming up on August 20, 2011. The
Bells has contracted an Elvis Presley impersonator. We need volunteers to setup tables.

We need two people to prepare the meal for the August meeting.
The 50/50 drawing was won by Bob Stokinger for $32.
The next meeting will be Wednesday August 3, 2011.

The meeting adjourned at 8:05 PM



